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Laner Muchin Partner Amber Cox shared insights on California’s proposed

reduced work week law and related implications for employers on WGN

Radio. Amber was interviewed by Karen Conti, host of The Karen Conti

Show, which features updates to key legal topics and analysis from industry

leaders.

Listen to Amber’s interview with Karen Conti on WGN here.

Amber counsels clients on compliance-related and strategic issues arising

under a broad range of federal, state and local employment laws. She

regularly conducts employment-related corporate investigations in a variety

of settings and frequently conducts supervisory training on a number of

employment topics including maintaining a discrimination and harassment-

free workplace, effective documentation and discipline and positive

employee relations.

Laner Muchin, Ltd. concentrates in the representation of employers in

labor relations, employment litigation, employee benefits and business

immigration matters. The firm provides legal services to clients from coast

to coast.


